
BID NOTICE 
 
The City of Clare is accepting sealed bids for Janitorial Services. Complete project 
description is available at Clare City Hall.  Bids will be accepted until 2:00 p.m. on 
Monday, April 11, 2022, and should be submitted to: 

City of Clare 
JANITORIAL BID 

202 West Fifth Street 
Clare, MI  48617 

 
The City of Clare reserves the right to accept and/or reject any and/or all bids. 
The City of Clare is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
 
Luke Potter 
Director of Public Works 
 


